
CONTACT US

ADMINISTRATION 

Penrith Office  
Civic Centre, 601 High Street.
St Marys Office 
Queen Street Centre,  
207–209 Queen Street.
Contact Centre Open:  
8.30am–4pm. Mon–Fri.
P: 4732 7777 
F: 4732 7958
Write to: PO Box 60, 
Penrith NSW 2751. 
E: council@penrith.city
All of Council’s services are 
accessible via the online portal 
at my.penrith.city

SERVICES

Waste Services: 4732 7777
Illegal Dumping:  
Contact the EPA hotline  
on 131 555 and ask for the  
RID Squad (Regional Illegal 
Dumping Squad).
Graffiti Hotline:  
Freecall 1800 022 182

MEETING DATES

Council Meeting
10 January 2022 – 7pm 
Online via penrith.city  
(Ordinary Meeting)

penrith.city
visitpenrith.com.au

NEWS

PENRITH

COUNCIL BRIEFS
● Council is providing two weeks of additional bin

collections from Monday, 27 December 2021 to
Friday, 7 January 2022 as part of our Christmas
Waste and Recycling services. Penrith residents are
encouraged to place all three bins at the kerbside for
collection each week the night before their regular
collection day.

To make the most of these collections, please leave
bins out until they have been emptied as our collection
drivers will be starting early and working late into
the evening to support the additional services.

For more information about our Christmas waste
and recycling services, please visit penrith.city/
christmaswaste

● Penrith City Library will be closed over the Christmas
and New Year break. All three library branches will
be closing at 4pm on Friday, 24 December 2021 and 
will reopen Tuesday 4 January 2022.

Members can still use some of the Library services
through the free Penrith City Library app. You’ll have
access to eBooks, eAudiobooks, eMagazines, the
Local History Blog, Online eResources such as the
Sydney Morning Herald and Transparent Language
Online and Ziptales’ online interactive stories for
kids. Tickets for January school holiday programs
will be made available during this time.

If you’re interested in becoming a Library member
during this time, you can join online at library.
penrith.city

● Construction on the new David Currie Inclusive
Playspace on Banks Drive in St Clair is starting in
January. The playspace is being jointly funded by
Penrith City Council, and the Australian and NSW
Governments.
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The upgrade includes the delivery of new pathways, 
carpark enhancement, fitness equipment, basketball 
half court, seating, bike track, shade sails, landscaping, 
picnic shelter, and a fully fenced inclusive playground.
The existing playground on site will be closed for 
the duration of the construction. The new playspace 
is expected to open in mid-2022. 
Find out more at yoursaypenrith.com.au/banksdrive

DEVELOPMENT CONSENT/S 
DETERMINED
Pursuant to Section 4.59 of the Environmental Planning 
and Assessment Act 1979, the schedule below lists 
applications recently determined by Penrith City Council.
Approved Development Applications
• Panthers Group C/- Minto Planning DA21/0732  

Services Pty Ltd
Lot 2 DP 1241942 (No. 83) Mulgoa Road, Penrith
Alterations and additions to penrith leagues club 
including construction of roofed deck over part of 
existing water feature

• RJ Bentley Pty Ltd� DA20/0317
Lot 76 DP 2167 (Nos. 65–67) Castlereagh Street, 
Penrith
Demolition of existing structures and construction of 
a 2-storey and 85-place child care centre including 
basement car parking, acoustic fence and landscaping

Viewing of Development Applications
The above development application/s may be viewed on 
Council’s DA Tracker via penrithcity.nsw.gov.au/
DATracker Officers of Council’s Development Services 
Department will be able to assist with your enquiries.

Disclosure of Political Donations or Gifts
By law, reportable political donations or gifts must be 
disclosed by anyone lodging a planning application to 
Council. Call 4732 7649 or visit penrithcity.nsw.gov.au


